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WONDER GRIP® MAINTAIN SUPPLIER 
REGISTRATION AND MEMBERSHIP WITH BSIF 

FOR THE THIRD YEAR IN 2022 

On the 6th October 2022 Luke Neale - Audit and Compliance Assessor at British Safety 

Industry Federation (BSIF), carried out the audit for the third year running at Wonder Grip®. 

“Today I met up with Jonathan Prest and Victoria DuPont MIEx(Grad),FCMI,CQP MCQI,MIFST 

at Wonder Grip® to conduct the annual 

British Safety Industry Federation (BSIF) 

#RegisteredSafetySupplierScheme audit. 

Everything had been prepared in advance 

of my visit and the audit leaving plenty of 

time for a really good discussion around 

sustainability in the PPE market #safety 

#compliance.” said Luke Neale. 

Audited by: Paul Manning, Manager-BSIF,  

With Jonathan Prest Managing Director of 

Wonder Grip UK Ltd 8th September 2020. 

 

"I visited Wonder Grip® today to conduct 

their audit. I am pleased to say that due to 

the preparedness of Victoria DuPont, CSR 

Auditor and Jonathan Prest, all aspects 

were completed on the day. Audited By 

Luke Neale,  Auditor and Compliance 

Assessor –  BSIF on the 12th October 2021 


